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July 7, 2014

Francis & Ellin Gallant
8 Adams Street
Peaks Island, Maine 04108

Dear Francis & Ellin,

Pursuant to the City of Portland regulations, | wish to notify you that the single

family home located at 4 Adams Street will be demolished within the next three
months.

I look forward to being your neighbor.

Thank you,
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Matthew Mulkern
4 Adams Street
Peaks Island, Maine 04108



Ann Foster Tabutt & Arthur Fink
10 New Island Avenue
Peaks Island, Maine 04108

Dear Ann & Arthur,
Pursuant to the City of Portland regulations, | wish to notify you that the single
family home located at 4 Adams Street will be demolished within the next three

months.

I look forward to being your neighbor.

Thank you,
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Matthew Mulkern
4 Adams Street
Peaks Island, Maine 04108



